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From The Director’s Desk, 

 

 Happy February! As the shortest month of the year, February packs quite a punch 

with its fun traditions, holidays, and moments for connection. 

 

With the potential of bad weather this time of year call the center after 7:00 AM 

and listen to the answering machine.  Please err on the side of caution when deciding to 

come in and be very careful. 

 

Groundhog Day is February 2nd, we’ll all be watching to see if Punxsutawney Phil 

predicts an early spring or six more weeks of winter. No matter the forecast, we’re ready 

to keep things warm and lively here at the center with our exciting programs and 

activities. 

 

Valentine’s Day is right around the corner, and it’s the perfect time to celebrate 

love and friendship. Whether it’s sharing a kind word, spending time with loved ones, or 

simply treating yourself to something special, this holiday reminds us of the joy that 

relationships bring into our lives. Be sure to join us for our Valentine’s-themed events 

this month—we’ve planned some heartwarming activities you won’t want to miss! 

 

A quick reminder: the center will be closed on Monday, February 17th, in 

observance of Presidents’ Day. This holiday is a great opportunity to reflect on the 

leadership and vision of those who have shaped our nation. Additionally, if inclement 

weather causes us to close the center, I will update the voicemail message to let you 

know about the closure. Please be sure to check if conditions seem questionable. 

 

As always, our goal is to make February as bright and cheerful as possible. We’re 

here to provide you with a welcoming space to connect, learn, and thrive. If there’s 

anything we can do to make your experience even better, don’t hesitate to let us know. 

We would like to extend a warm welcome to our newest Center Members: Eileen and 

Ralph Smith Sr, and Bruce Thomas! 

 

Wishing you a fabulous February filled with fun, love, and laughter. See you soon! 

 

  

        Happy Valentine’s Day, 
         
         Erin   




